Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Northwest Florida Water Management District
The Northwest Florida Water Management District announces the following public workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, January 4, 2007, 5:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. (EST)

PLACE: Gulf County Commission Meeting Room, Robert M. Moore Administrative Building, Gulf County Courthouse Complex, Port St. Joe, FL

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Public workshop on the District’s Draft Regional Water Supply Plan for Franklin and Gulf Counties.

For more information on the workshop agenda and the Draft Regional Water Supply Plan, contact: Mr. Paul Thorpe, Northwest Florida Water Management District, 81 Water Management Drive, Havana, Florida 32333-9700, (850)539-5999.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this meeting is asked to advise the District at least 72 hours prior to the meeting by contacting Maria Culbertson, (850)539-5999.
